
 

 

   

   

January 17, 2019 

007/2019-PRE 

C I R C U L A R  L E T T E R  

To: B3’s Market Participants and other Stakeholders – BM&FBOVESPA 

 Segment 

Re: Extension of Time Allowed to Submit Comments and Suggestions – 

Public Consultation on Change to Rule for Registration of Cross 

Orders in Exchange Environment. 

Complementing Circular Letter 050/2018-VOP, dated December 19, 2018, and 

External Communication 120/2018-VOP, dated December 21, 2018, regarding 

the public consultation on a proposal to change the rule for registration of cross 

orders in the exchange markets, B3 hereby informs you that the deadline for 

submitting comments and suggestions on the proposals has been postponed to 

February 15, 2019 (from February 1) in response to requests from market 

participants.  

Except for this postponement, the contents of the above Circular Letter and 

External Communication remain unchanged. 

Further information can be obtained from the Electronic Trading Department by 

telephone on +55 11 2565-5000, option 2, or by email at 

controledeoperacoes@b3.com.br. 

Gilson Finkelsztain 

Chief Executive Officer 

José Ribeiro de Andrade 

Chief Product and Client Officer 
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